GLA Executive Board Meeting — 2010/10/13
Report of the Interest Group Council — Tessa Minchew

The group held a successful business meeting at the Globe on October 13, at 5:00 pm.
Yadira Payne was elected Vice-Chair/Chair Elect by a unanimous vote. Adam Kubik is the
incoming Chair.

Tessa worked on tweaks to the council’s bylaws, which she emailed to the interest group
officers for their thoughts. One change will be to eliminate the position of secretary, as the
position is not used. The changes were approved by the members present at The Globe
business meeting, but Tessa will be emailing them to the full membership for further
review.

An interest group survey was launched last week and will close on October 28.

Tessa has been asked about starting a Marketing Interest Group, and has provided the
interested parties with the information they need to put together a petition.
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